
To whom it may concern
 
I would like to add my support to the Aboriginal People for the Northern 
Territory and support the social justice system.
 
I lived in Darwin for 5 years and feel strongly about this and don't want to 
see all that has been achieved in the last few decades lost.
 
Thank so much
 
Victoria
 
 
--  
Victoria Whelan 

 




